
Resolution Honoring Utah Commissioner Clark D. Jones 
 

WHEREAS, Clark D. Jones’ appointment to the Public Service 

Commission of Utah in 1995 represents another milestone in 

his distinguished career of public service; and 

WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones graduated from the 
University of Nevada, and completed his post-graduated study 
at the University of Utah in Salt lake City. Mr. Jones then 
served as an officer in the United States Army Artillery Branch 
for two years following school; and 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones is a Certified Public 
Accountant and was a partner in the firm of Main, LaFrentz and 
Company (now KPMG Peat Marwick). Mr. Jones was President 
of Summit Family Restaurants, Inc., a Salt Lake City-based 
restaurant company prior to his appointment to the Utah Public 
Service Commission; and 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones served on the Board of 
Directors of the Utah Restaurant Association and the National 
Restaurant Association. He is past Chairman of the Utah Opera 
Company and past President of the Sugarhouse Rotary Club; 
and 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones served on the Board of 
Directors of the Gas Research Institute Advisory Board; and 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones has been an active and 
valuable member of the NARUC Committee on Gas, frequently 
making himself available to assist NARUC achieve a greater 
understanding of the issues affecting the natural gas industry. 
His comments, observations, and insightful questions have 
helped his colleagues achieve a greater understanding of 

  



issues affecting the natural gas industry; and 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Jones’ hard work, fairness, and 
practical approach combined with his good sense of humor 
have set a high standard which the Chairman and other 
members of the NARUC Committee on Gas will greatly miss, 
now therefore be it 
RESOLVED, That the Board of Directors of the National 
Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) 
convened in its 2001 Winter Committee Meetings in 
Washington D.C. formally recognizes the exemplary abilities 
and efforts of Commissioner Jones and wishes him the best in 
all future endeavors. 

 

Sponsored by the Committee on Gas 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors, February 28, 2001. 

 


